Dear Fern Ridge Families,

This year we are doing something special to help the
students at our school celebrate Valentine's Day!

Starting on February st and running through February 10th, students may
ourchase a Va-O-Gram note for $50 or a Candy Gram for $100 during
lunch. These specidl notes and treats and wil be delivered fo students

during 7th period on Monday, February 14th

Student Leadership is seling these as a fundraiser. Al proceeds wil go
to purchasing high inferest items for our Student Store. All items in the

Student Store are purchased by students using Migh Five tickets which
sfudents earn by being positive members of our school community.

Fern Ridge Famiies may dlso particioate in this fundraiser by completing the
attached order form and returning it dong with cash payment to the

FRVS Office by February 10th

It you have any questions, please contact Heather Hohnstein af hhohnstein@f ernridgek 1Z.or.us or 541-935-8230.
Thank youl “
Student Leadership ’




Val-O-Gram & Candy Gram

Order Form
Val-O-Gram (note only) $.50
Candy Gram (note + candy) $1.00

Student Name
(First / Last):

From: (First / Last):

Design Chosen
(A or B):

Val-O-Gram or Candy
Gram?

Message:

To: m
From: B @
Messoge @

+ D

Office Use Only: Paid: Y or N

Complete: Y or N 7th Period Teacher:




	Val O Gram Parent Packet USE.pdf
	Val O Gram Parent Packet.pdf
	ValentineCandyGramEDITABLE-1 7


	Binder4.pdf
	Val-O-Gram Order Form Parents


	Text18: Starting on February 1st and running through February 10th, students may
	Text19: purchase a Val-O-Gram note for $.50 or a Candy Gram for $1.00 during
	Text20: lunch. These special notes and treats and will be delivered to students 
	Text21: during 7th period on Monday, February 14th. 
	Text22: 
	Text23: Student Leadership is selling these as a fundraiser. All proceeds will go 
	Text24: to purchasing high interest items for our Student Store. All items in the 
	Text25: Student Store are purchased by students using High Five tickets which 
	Text26: students earn by being positive members of our school community.
	Text27: 
	Text28: Fern Ridge Families may also participate in this fundraiser by completing the
	Text29: attached order form and returning it along with cash payment to the
	Text30: FRMS Office by February 10th. 
	Text31: If you have any questions, please contact Heather Hohnstein at hhohnstein@fernridge.k12.or.us or 541-935-8230.
	Text32: Student Leadership


